

Fall Newsletter 2014

Welcome to the new fencing season!

We are all pretty happy now that fencing has started again, summer time is nice, but fencing season is a bit nicer:)

We were busy during the summer with demo's, festival's and summer camp. Now we are back to business and looking forward to the new season.

Our regular classes have started and it is great to see new faces and some familiar ones as well. There is always room to accommodate friends who would like to try fencing for a night, so bring them out!

## First tournament of the season!

The first provincial tournament will be the Asquith Open. Details can be found on the saskfencing.com website. All of our provincial tournaments can be seen on this website and entries can be made through the site. If you need any help to register for events, please contact John or myself.

The next tournament will be in Moose Jaw, November 1<sup>st</sup> and 2<sup>nd</sup>. Look for details on the SFA website mid October!

## **Provincial Team**

We are privileged to have several members of our Provincial Team who train with us at the club. The Provincial Team is made up of fencers who have indicated their desire to make a national team. You will see them in the club training most nights. Be sure to say Hi to them!

#### **Provincial Team Training camp**

The club will be hosting a Provincial Team training camp October  $4^{\rm th}$ . The camp starts at 10:00am and runs to 4:30pm. Fencers are asked to bring their lunch, snacks and water bottle. This camp is open to all fencers wishing to train on this day. The emphasis will be our Provincial Team members, but all fencers will benefit from the training that will happen this day. Contact John or Lynn for more details!

## No fencing on Thanksgiving Monday

Please be aware that there will be no fencing on Thanksgiving Monday, October 13<sup>th</sup>. All classes are cancelled this day!

# **Registration for new season**

Registration for the new 2014-15 fencing season starts at the end of August online. You can register through our website <a href="www.saskatoonfencingclub.com">www.saskatoonfencingclub.com</a> from the end of August all the way through out the fencing season.

We take new fencers at any time, so if you have friends, who always wanted to know what you do in your spare time, bring them out for a session or have them sign-up with you!

Bring a friend night, is every night!